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Do you desire to speak with 

our Pastor? Could you 
benefit from a word of 

encouragement or spiritual 
guidance?  Are you 

interested in becoming a 
partner with us for the 

gospel through 
membership? Contact 

Pastor Jeremy at: 
pastor@nvf.life or phone: 

(336-427-0639) 
 

PRAYER NEEDS – ON REVERSE (page 2) 

 

 
We will be going to the 
North Pointe Assisted 

living center along with our 
children. While there, we 

will be caroling and 
handing out gift bags. We 
will meet at the church at 
3:30 to assemble the gift 
bags and then plan to go 

caroling at 5pm. This event 
is sponsored by the 

Melding Moms but anyone 
is welcome and this is a 
family event.  Please see 

Amy Parker or Rachel 
Sellers. They can be 
reached via email at:  

moms@nvf.life 
 

“For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the Lord, “plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.”  Jeremiah 29:11 

 

Ministry Spotlight  
 

 
 

 We have a lot of exciting events 
taking place in December. Make sure 
to see the bulletin board for sign up 
sheets for the Hoppers Christmas 

Celebration and the Christmas 
Spectacular! We hope to see you 

there! 
……………………. 

 
Praise and Worship Ministry 

 
Please contact Pastor Jeremy or 

Caroline Mabe if you’re interested in 
being part of the Praise and Worship 

team. 
……………………... 

 

 
  

One Starry Night, a Bible-times event 
for families, will be held Sunday, 

December 8 from 6-8pm. Volunteers 
are needed for stations, guides, food, 
& decorating. See Barbara Edwards or 

the Bulletin Board. This is a 
Christmas event for the entire 

family…make sure to invite your 
friends.  

 

 
 

Youth Group- Wednesday Nights from 
6:45-8:00 Teaching Series – Explore 

the Bible 
 Contact Keith Richardson for more 

information  

 

What’s Happening at NVF? 
 

Every 4th Sunday – Women in Action offers a 
light breakfast in the East Wing  

December 1: Annual Business Meeting &  
 Church Christmas Dinner @ 6pm 
December 5: Angel Tree Deadline 
December 7: Vintage Visions attends the
 Hoppers Christmas Celebration 
December 8: One Starry Night Bible-times
 event for families @ 6-8pm 
December 11: Soup Kitchen Ministry  
 Volunteers Dinner @ 6:30pm 
December 13: KILN Student Ministry  
 Christmas party 
December 15: The Wheel Children’s Ministry  
 Christmas Program 
December 15: Vintage Visions attends the 
 Christmas Spectacular Event @4pm 
December 15: Melding Mom’s Caroling at 
 North Point Assisted living center 
December 22: Candlelight Christmas Service
 @11am 

 
 

 

 
 

 
NVF has partnered with the Salvation Army 

again this year to share Christ's love through 
the Angel Tree Program. Please be in prayer 
about supporting this effort. We have 15 local 

children to provide Christmas for. Darrel Carter 
is heading up this effort for us this year. 

Please remember that all Angel Tree items 
must be in by December 5. We appreciate 

your assistance with this as we show the love 
of Christ through giving.  

 

Soup Kitchen Ministry 
volunteers, past and present, 
are invited to share a meal 
together at the Seafood Shack 
2890 Darrow Rd, Walkertown, 
NC on Wednesday December 
11th at 6:30pm. Please RSVP to 
Linda Berry 336-552-9156 by 
December 8th! Thanks  

 


